
From: Chappell, Micah <Micah.Chappell@seattle.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 11:26 AM 
To: Brown, Richard (DES) <richard.brown@des.wa.gov>; Glenn, Diane (SBCC Member) 
<diane.glenn@des.wa.gov> 
Cc: Braaksma, Krista (DES) <krista.braaksma@des.wa.gov>; Shipman, Ray (DES) 
<ray.shipman@des.wa.gov>; Toebbe, Carrie (DES) <Carrie.Toebbe@des.wa.gov>; Gilliland, Jenifer 
<Jenifer.Gilliland@seattle.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment 
 
I am not submitting a nice letter and breakdown for this one though. 
 
In the CR102 in Appendix Q, it was not our proposals intention or approved by the IRC TAG, to include in 
the Code, the diagram explaining the ceiling height as it relates to floor area. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 

Micah Chappell, MBA, CBO 
Executive Board  
Technical Code Committee Chair 

P: 206.256.5157 | F: 206.386.4039| micah.chappell@seattle.gov 
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